




March 19, 2003
Mr. Colin Grey

B-24 Liberator Memorial 

   Restoration Fund, Incorporated

P.O. Box 34

Cowes, Victoria 3922

AUSTRALIA

Dear Mr. Grey:


The 380th Bomb Group Association is very happy to endorse your proposal to build a Memorial to the World War Two Air Force Veterans (both Australian and American) who served in Australia, and particularly in the area around Werribee.


While the 380th served mainly in Northern Territory, we know that many of our Australian compatriots did at least part of their service in the Werribee area.  As you know, many Australian Air Force personnel served directly in our ranks, as well as serving alongside us in flying the B-24 Liberators over the East Indies against the Japanese.


We wish you every possible success in planning and building your proposed Memorial and its associated Museum.  We understand that the Museum will house your magnificent restoration of a B-24 Liberator so beloved by all of us.  We applaud your actions most heartily.


We wish this project to succeed in memory of our Brotherhood of service together in World War Two and our continued fellowship since that time.






Most Sincerely,







Theodore J. Williams, for the






380th Bomb Group Association

